
 

National Board of Examinations 
(NEET-SS) 

Dated: 6th June  2017  

NOTICE 

 

   Subject : Issuance of Admit Cards regarding 

 

1. Admit cards have been issued to all the candidates who had registered for 

NEET-SS 2017 through offline mode in accordance with NBE Notice dated 

19/05/2017. 

 

2. Admit cards have been sent to all the candidates at their registered email id. 

 

3. For any query, please contact NBE Candidate Care Support : Phone: 0124-• 

6771700/ 1800111700 (toll free) Email: nberegistrations@prometric.com  

 

 

NBE 

***** 
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